
From: Thomas, Edward  

Sent: 11 December 2015 11:25 
To: j.chorlton@gladman.co.uk; Peter Hilldrup (P.Hilldrup@gladman.co.uk) 

Cc: Bishop, Kevin 
Subject: 143771 - Land off Longworth Lane, Bartestree, Hereford 

 
Dear John/Peter, 
 
I have spoken recently with my colleagues in Conservation and Planning Policy and none of them recall 
any contact from their counterparts on your side.  I say this in the context that we were expecting some 
contact insofar as the preparation of separate Statements of Common Ground are concerned.  Can you 
update me accordingly? 
 
I would expect us to agree a notional deadline for completing these (along with the overarching SoCG) 
and sharing this with PINS?  What do you think? 
 
Kind regards 
Ed Thomas  
 
Ed Thomas 
Principal Planning Officer  
Major Developments Team 
Tel: 01432 260479 
ethomas@herefordshire.gov.uk 
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